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‘Everyone is an achiever; with God all things are possible.’ 
 

 

 
Dear all, 
 
Yesterday I received the following information from the Education Authority re. School’s reopening.  

 
Key Points: 
 
From Monday 8th March until Friday 19th March:  
 

 Primary Schools are open for normal teaching and learning for P1, P2 and P3 children only  

 Primary Schools are not open for normal teaching and learning for P4 – P7 children.  

 Primary schools should continue to accommodate registered P4-P7 pupils who are vulnerable or who are the 

children of key workers for supervised learning.  

 
From Monday 22nd March to the planned Easter Break:  
 

 Primary Schools are NOT open for normal teaching and learning.  

 Primary Schools should accommodate registered pupils who are vulnerable or who are the children of key 

workers for supervised learning, and support remote learning for all other pupils.  

 
After Easter: 
  

 Primary Schools should plan to open for normal teaching and learning for Nursery, P1, P2 and P3 children 

only.  

 
This situation remains under review by the NI Executive and is subject to change throughout March. 

 

Thanks 

 

John-Paul 
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